
BELKNAP COUNTY 
CDBG-CV PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Belknap County Commissioners will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday, March 17, 2022 
(re-scheduled from March 3)  at 5:30pm in conference room #1 at 34 County Drive, Laconia, 
New Hampshire. Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds are available to 
municipalities through the NH Community Development Finance Authority. Up to $500,000 
annually is available for Economic Development Projects, up $500,000 for Housing Projects, up 
to $500,000 for Public Facility Projects, up to $500,000 in Emergency Funds, up to $25,000 per 
Planning Study grant.  Up to $500,000 was available in CDBG-Covid funds.  All projects must 
directly benefit a majority of low- and moderate-income persons. The Public Hearings will 
update the public on, and take comment on, the progress of the CDBG-Covid project that 
provides funding to the municipality and service-provider subapplicants for costs in preparing 
for, responding to, or recovering from Covid-19.  Participating organizations include: Boys & 
Girls Club of Central NH, Partnership for Public Health, Granite State Children’s Alliance, Lakes 
Region Mental Health Center, Inc., and Navigation Recovery of the Lakes Region. 

  
Provisions for persons with special needs can be made by contacting the 
Commissioner’s  Office, via telephone (603-527-5400) or mail, at least five days prior to the 
public hearing.  
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